
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up for our Parent 

Consultation evenings. This will provide a great 

opportunity for you to discuss your child's progress with their 

class teacher and to provide you with targets for your child 

to work on.  

It was great to see so many schools here for our second 

Cross Country event on Tuesday. I'm always so impressed by 

the effort and determination our children show during these 

events.  

Please continue to promote our bucket filling approach at 

home. We are always acknowledging and praising kind 

behaviour when we see children filling each other's 

buckets.  

I have written an article for the parish magazine that will be 

in next month's copy. I hope to do this every month so 

the  wider community get to see all the fabulous things that 

take place at our school.  We also welcomed Rev Julie 

Lomas to our Core Group meeting this week, it is great to 

be building on our links with our parish church. 

I personally wanted to say thank you for all the 

positive comments this week. We really are motoring along 

on our improvement journey.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. My best friend is 

getting married this weekend, so I'm off back to Surrey for 

their wedding tomorrow and hoping the sun shines.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

 

Interim Head of School  

Stockland C of E Primary Academy  

Interim Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 14th October  Yr5/6boys Football v Chardstock 

 18th & 19th October Parent consultation evening 

 24th to 28th October  Half Term 

 14th November  Yr5/6 Residential Info evening 

 25th November  Inset Day 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 3rd January   Inset Day 

 4th January   Pupils back    

Insert photo 

7th October 2022 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Ben  Isla 

Class 2 Horner  

           Stefania, Charlie Rebecca   

Class 3 Quantock            

 Freddie, Delilah Freddie 

Class 4 Bucehayes    

 Ramona, Rie Rafe 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

 https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/4.1-Safeguarding-Policy-STK.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSLs or 

you may phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox stock-

landdsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Family Service 

16th October 2022  11-11.30am 

A week on Sunday is our next Family Service to which you are all warmly invited. Anyone interest-

ed in reading during these short services, do let me know and I will add you to the list. We have a 

super core of children and adults that share readings and prayers beautifully with us but it is al-

ways lovely to hear different voices! 

This will be the last Family Service led by me for a while as we have Remembrance next month, 

Christingle the following month and Christmas the month after that. 

I look forward to seeing you there, 

Cara Gilmour-White 

 

PTFA News 

Thank you to everyone who contributed cakes and treats for the cross country on Tuesday. The 

PTA ran a busy stall, selling out and making an excellent £115.20.  

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

Featherlake have been learning about Space this week and they 

have loved it. They have been playing with space dough, prac-

tising writing and chanting their numbers by counting down to a 

rocket launch and also taking part in a planet obstacle 

course!  They have also been thinking about 5 special people 

who can help them, they have drawn these people on paper 

hands as an easy way to remember each person. Drawing club 

has been all about The Magic Roundabout, drawing club incor-

porates old animation as well as much loved books. Next week is 

all about People Who Help us. We have a very 

special virtual author visit on Monday too. It is set 

to be another fantastic week.  

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

In geography this week we named some rivers in the UK and plotted on a map.  First of all, we 

sequenced some cards of the different rivers in the UK.  Afterwards, we used the information 

cards to plot the rivers on a map. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In science, we investigated 

which habitat a woodlouse 

would prefer. We created 

our own choice chamber 

and watched to see which 

way our woodlouse choose 

to go.  We found out he 

often chose to go in darker 

areas. 

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

What a week we have had in Quantock class! We have created dancing skeletons to help with 

our science learning about nutrition, bones and muscles and we have constructed 

miniature Stonehenges from biscuits. Unfortunately, like the real Stonehenge, not many of these 

survived the journey home intact, but we have photos that captured their magnificence! 

Next week we are looking forward to finding out more about Hindu Gods and how exercise helps 

build stronger muscles! 

 

 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Bucehayes have enjoyed their DT project part 1 of 3 mak-

ing flatbreads this Wednesday.  We started by tasting flat-

breads made by Mrs Williams that had different ingredi-

ents added to them such as herbs, spices, seeds or 

fruit.  These were evaluated for taste, texture, fragrance, 

also smelling and observing samples of the added ingre-

dients. We will be considering which ingredients we would 

like to include in our final design next week.  We then 

made our own basic flatbread dough in small groups, 

measuring and weighing ingredients, mixing, kneading 

and leaving to prove before shaping and then cooking in a frying pan on our school induction 

hob.  We are also looking forward to the Goat Show Drama workshop on Friday.  In between all 

this and our usual lessons, several of the children have been working, in our lunchtime, on manu-

facturing key chains and bracelets to fulfill the orders from Jeans for Genes Day 

Timestables Rockstars 

For best increase in Studio Speed 

1st Benjamin 

2nd Thomas 

3rd Helena 




